
Town of Mashpee 
Board of Selectmen 

Policy No:  29 
 

Guidelines for Docks Crossing Town Property 
 
It is the Policy of the Board of Selectmen that any permission granted for docks crossing Town 
property shall be in accordance with the following guidelines: 
 

 Permission for docks to cross Town property shall be extended only to those property 
owners with docks in place as of July 1, 1995 and no such permission shall be granted to 
new docks not in existence as of July 1, 1995. 

 

 Permission shall be limited to the dock in place as of July 1, 1995 and no extension, 
alteration, or reconstruction shall be permitted.  This does not apply to routine 
maintenance. 

 

 Permission granted shall be in the form of a license agreement, in the form and with the 
conditions of the license agreement attached to and hereby made a part of this policy. 

 

 Permission shall be initially granted to those property owners of which the Town is aware, 
and may be extended in the future to any property owner whose dock was in existence 
in its current form as of July 1, 1995. 

 
Adopted by the 

Mashpee Board of Selectmen 
July 10, 1995 

 
 


